
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Fantastic fractions in Lower 1  

 

 

We have begun our new term with a brand new topic in maths – fractions! The children have 

worked extremely hard recognising and finding fractions. They have enjoyed identifying a half 

and quarter of a shape and are working on finding a fraction of an amount. We have been so 

impressed with how quickly they are picking up this new topic and we look forward to seeing 

their progress over the coming weeks. Well done, Lower 1! 

  

Miss Beth Adamson and Miss Charlotte James   


